Pollie McCloskey

From: Chris Roberts

Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 3:55 PM

To: John Norris; Debbie Tarry

Cc: Pollie McCloskey; Martha Karl; Susan Chang; Betsy Robertson
Subject: Subcommittee recommendations

Debbie,

Our subcommittee met today and are recommending to the full council that the following serve on the Parks
Board.

Genevive Arredondo
Jean Hilde

Dustin Mclintyre
Noah Weil

We ask that the candidates not be contacted about their status until the council's discussion about the
formation of the Arts Commission, as we do recognize that our recommendation does not include
reappointment of Bruce Amundson. Whether or not the Arts Commission is ultimately created does not have
a bearing on who we recommend for appointment, but may affect the conversation that staff has with Bruce.

We also would like clarification on the term limits on the Parks Board. We think that the council already
approved a change to the code asserting a two-term limit for members, but in reading the code, it still
mentions a three term limit. We do believe that a two-term limit is appropriate.

Thank you,

Chris

Chris Roberts (he/him)
Councilmember, City of Shoreline
croberts@shorelinewa.gov

(206) 391-2733



